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Chesterbrook Academy

A Note from our Principal

Starting a new school year is always so exciting! We'd like to extend a warm welcome to our new
families and a sincere thank you to our returning families. We had a wonderful summer and look
forward to another successful year of learning, fun, and growth.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Holmes

Online Family Communication

As we get ready to kick off a new school year, we want to make sure you're kept in the know. In
addition to this newsletter, our website's “For Parents” section also includes links to our menu,
monthly calendar, and school year calendar. If you're not currently receiving photos and daily
reports for your child, you can easily change this by downloading the Links 2 Home app on your
phone from the Apple App Store or Google Play Store. After downloading, you can register with the

same email address that you used to enroll your child in our school.

Family Referral Bonus & Open House

Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just relocated
to the area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? Invite them to our
back to school night on September 6th at 6:30pm. When you refer a friend and they enroll, you're

eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for details!
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Back to School Night-Friday September 6th: 6:30-7:30pm f
Fall Lifetouch Picture Day- September 27th 4



Scholastic Book Fair- September 30th-October 4th

Kimberly Holmes
Kimberly is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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